

Friday 27 May 2022

Dear parents & carers,

In celebration of the Queens Platinum Jubilee, we will be holding a picnic lunch with any pupil that wishes to take part on Monday 6th June. Pupils are to bring their own picnic style lunch.

Pupils can bring in a picnic blanket which can be left in their tutor room until lunch time and we will all sit together to eat our picnic lunch.

Pupils will still be able to purchase food from the canteen and sit on the blankets with other pupils and staff.

There will be traditional music played and a selection of games to play.

We are really looking forward to celebrating this special event together and thank you for your continued support.

Yours sincerely

Mrs C Watson Interim Principal

